
	

	
	
	
	
	

	

Thursdays, March 7 – April 11, 2019 
Time:  10:00 ~ Location:  Meeting Room 2 

 
Please join us on Thursday mornings for a 6-week study of 
Philippians.  From the book, Because of This, I Rejoice by Max O. 
Vincent, we will explore how to develop spiritual disciplines in a joyful 
manner to help us focus less on ourselves and more on God.   
 
Many Christians think of Lent as a season of self-sacrifice and 
spiritual chores. But this year, what if Lent was different? What if we 
approached Lent with the spirit of joy? 
 
Anyone is welcome to attend who has a desire to study God’s Word 
together.    
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Thursday Morning B.I.B.L.E. Study 
Rejoice in the Lord always … even during Lent 

 


